
MEMORANDUM 

OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT 

WASHINGTON 

April 2, 1970 

PERSONAL 

MEMORANDUM FOR 

ALEX BUTTERFIELD 

SUBJECT: Disposition of Old Cabinet Chairs 

The penurious nature of the Vice President 
was such that he was aghast at the thought of purchasing 
the Cabinet chair for $154.50. I let it go at that. 

My interest now, provided we can keep this 
confidential, is in expressing an interest on the part of 
the staff in purchasing the chair as a Chirstmas gift for the 
Vice President. Please let me know if this is pos sible and 
if so, if we would be able to consummate the transaction 
in the fall. 




